
Dear	Fellow	UUFFers:		
	
There	are	two	time-sensitive	issues	that	I’d	like	to	address	with	you.	First,	the	
on-line	auction	is	in	full	swing,	and	has	a	little	over	a	week	until	it	is	closed.	
Auction	income	is	typically	an	important	element	of	our	budget,	and	the	
current	year	is	no	exception.	I’m	urging	you	all	to	take	a	look	at	the	UUFF	
website,	http://www.auctria.com/auction/uuffaprilinparis.	It	won’t	be	as	much	
fun	as	our	normal	get-together,	but	if	you	pour	yourself	a	generous	glass	of	
your	favorite	beverage,	add	your	favorite	snack,	put	on	some	great	background	
music,	and	peruse	the	offerings,	it	will	be	a	good	time.	Lots	of	effort	has	gone	
into	the	organization	of	the	auction	and	the	donors	have	spent	a	lot	of	their	
time	putting	together	the	offerings.	Please	help	to	make	it	a	success!	
	
Second,	I	want	to	urge	those	of	you	who	have	not	yet	pledged	for	next	year	
(FY2021)	to	do	so	ASAP.	It’s	easy	to	do	–	attached	is	a	pledge	form	if	you	need	
one.	Here	are	three	ways	you	can	pledge:	
• Complete	the	attached	form	and	email	it	to	Izzie	Williams	(Assistant	

Treasurer)	at:		maddhaddr@aol.com.	
• Send	Izzie	a	regular	email	and	include	the	amount	you	plan	to	pledge.	
• Complete	the	attached	form	and	mail	it	into	the	church	office:		840	

Sandwich	Road,	East	Falmouth,	MA	02536	
	
At	this	moment,	we	have	over	twenty	members	who	have	not	yet	completed	
their	pledge	forms.	As	most	of	you	know,	we	have	ambitious	plans	for	the	
coming	year,	and	a	number	of	us	are	working	very	hard	to	make	these	plans	a	
reality.	Please	submit	your	pledge.	The	return	on	your	investment	will	be	great.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	love	and	commitment	during	a	difficult	time!	
	
Steve	Treistman,	President	


